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NLCS/HRD/(11)/2022-23/02 6257 August 9 | 2022

NOTIFICATION

Subject: Annual transfer of civil servants under the parentage of Land Commission

The National Land Commission Secretariat would like to notify all civil servants under its
parentage for the annual transfer. The agency would like to notify that in line with the Budget
Notification for the Financial Year 2022-23 of the Ministry of Finance vide letter no. MoF/Budget
Notification/2022-23/012 dated 4" July 2022, the transfer grant shall not be admissible.

1. Those civil servants who are due for transfer for the year 2023, won’t be initiated.

2. Transfer on request s’ir;{ll be considered without transfer benefits.
Civil servants who are due for their transfer (5 years and above) and willing to apply for transfer
on request may submit an application to Human Resource Division within August 31*,2022 for
review, in order of 1%, 2" and 3™ preference. The placement would depend on the vacancies
available. All the transfer request should be routed through the respective Human Resource

committee meeting.

This is issued as per the decision of the 162™ HRC convened on 5% August 2022.

asho Pema Chewang)
SECRETARY

Copy to;
1. Director of DoLAM. NLCS for kind information
Director of DoSAM, NLCS for kind information
All Division Heads, NLCS for kind information
Chief HRO, MoWHS & MoEA, for information and to disseminate the information.
All heads of LLand Sector in Dzongkhag/Thromde for strict compliance.
Finance Officer, NLCS, for information.
Office copy.
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